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17th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you know, on 1st March 2023, the National Education Union are intending to take industrial 

action. This coincides with the first day of the Year 2 residential trip ‘Teddies on Tour’. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that this trip will go ahead despite the strike action as we are able 

to provide sufficient staff ratios. We have consulted with staff and everyone is keen that this trip is 

able to go ahead - regardless of any action they or colleagues might be taking. Ensuring that the 

children do not miss out on this experience highlights the everyday excellence displayed by our 

colleagues at Red Hill Field. 

 

The members of staff attending the trip may not be the usual class teachers or support staff but 

will be well placed to support the children and ensure that the trip is a great success. 

 

Currently, we expect that the following staff will be accompanying the children overnight: Miss 

Hall, Mrs Page, Mr Chilton, Mrs Bown and Miss Marshall. They will be joined by Miss Reddan our 

occupational therapy student who will be there for the duration and by Mrs Palmer who will be 

with them during both days. We are very grateful to all of them for continuing to go above and 

beyond for our school community. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Steve Snelson 

Executive Headteacher 


